
From: James Gray Yahoo  
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 12:22 PM 
To: Sen Dingfelder; Sen Olsen; Sen Bates; Sen Hansell; Sen Hass; Lutman Jennifer 
Subject: Opposition to SB800 
Importance: High 
 
Honorable Members of the Oregon Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources, 

 

I write today in opposition to SB 800.  I urge you to vote against this legislation. 

 

There is a strong process for reporting pesticide applications to the Oregon Dept of 

Agriculture.  SB 800 adds an unnecessary process for reporting that is redundant to the existing 

system.  In today’s world of working smarter, it does not make sense to add a new process, with 

the accompanying costs, to a system that already exists. 

 

Such an effort will add to the burden of pesticide applicators in the State, with no additional 

benefit to anyone. 

 

I urge you to vote against SB800. 

 

Regards, 

 

Jim Gray 

Executive Director 

Industry Task Force II on 2,4-D Research Data 

Kansas City, MO 

 


